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On Wednesday 26 April our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home got together to get creative to make our own

crowns ready to celebrate King Charles’ coronation day.

We used yellow card to make the base of our crowns and then used lots of different jewels to add some eye-catching sparkle,

using blue and red tissue paper to add more detail.

We all had lots of fun making and decorating our own crowns and chatted about King Charles’ upcoming big day.

Everyone is so excited for the celebrations and our coronation party, and we are all looking forward to watching this special day

on the television.
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